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May 9, 2023 

STAFF'S SECOND DATA REQUEST 
Via E-mail 

Re: Docket No. 20230036-EI: Petition for Approval of Modifications to Duke Energy 
Florida, LLC's Rate Schedule Tariff Sheet Nos. 2.0, 2.7, 6.383, and 7.500. 

Dear Ms. Triplett, Mr. Bernier, and Ms. Cuello: 

By this letter Commission staff respectfully requests that Duke Energy Florida, LLC (Duke) 
provide responses to the following data requests: 

1. Please provide the cost support for the proposed $20 charge on Tariff Sheet No. 2.7. 

2. Please explain what additional information participants receive from the load profiler 
online service, as compared to what is available currently to all customers with smart 
meters under the Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) program. 

3. Please refer to Duke's response to question No. 5 of staffs first data request for the 
following question. Will Duke use an independent source to identify areas such as 
opportunity zones, brownfields, and rural areas of opportunity, or will Duke use its own 
judgement? Please explain. 
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Please file all responses electronically no later than May 16, 2023 via the Commission’s website 
at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form. 
Please call me at 850.413.6554 if you have any questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
/s/Oakley Ward 
Public Utility Analyst II 
oward@psc.state.fl.us 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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